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AngelEye Health Adds Clinical Advisor

The Nashville office of AngelEye Health 
has announced the hiring of Jaylee 
Hilliard as a clinical advisor to the virtual 
engagement solutions company. She will 
focus on supporting hospital and health 
system partnerships with the company. 
Previously, Hilliard worked at McLane 
Children’s Baylor Scott & White Hospital as 
the director of neonatal services
and the pediatric extracorporeal membrane 
oxygenation program. She brings more 
than a decade of clinical experience to 
her new role. AngelEye recently expanded its video technology to include 
a virtual care platform, which allows parents of children in neonatal and 
pediatric intensive care units with visual and audio communication tools, and 
gives care teams the ability to send patient updates and provide education 
materials to families. The company, which is based in Little Rock, has offices 
in Nashville and has its platform available at the University of Tennessee 
Medical Center in Memphis.“We recognize that the pediatric and neonatal 
environment requires specialized patient and family support, and we are 
taking a strategic step forward by adding Jaylee and her clinical experience 
to our team,” AngelEye CEO Christopher Rand said in a release. “Her 
expertise and passion for family-integrated care empowers our focus on 
creating solutions that connect, communicate, and educate.”
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